OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
AMERICAN SAMOA GOVERNMENT

February 25, 2022

GENERAL MEMORANDUM NO. 028 —22

To: Secretary of Samoan Affairs, CEOs, Presidents and Executive Directors of
Authorities, Directors, Agency and Office Heads

From: Deputy Chief of Staff

Subject: Department of Interior Grant Application Deadline

All ASG authorities, departments, and agencies interested in applying for the Technical Assistance
Program (TAP) and Maintenance Assistance Program (MAP) funding from the U.S. Department
of the Interior Office of Insular Affairs are required to submit their applications to the Governor’s
Office via comms@go.as.gov no later than 3:00 p.m. on Friday, March 11, 2022.

For further inquiries regarding these grant programs, please feel free to contact the Director of
Commerce, Ms. Petti T. Matila at petti.matila@doc.as.gov.

Please practice safety protocols while carrying out your office operations.

Acting Chief of Staff
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